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Action Plan: Manitoba Chiropractors Association (MCA) 

In response to the Fairness Commissioner’s recommendation, MCA proposed the following Action.  

Progress Opportunities Action Plan Completion Date 

1. Accurate, updated registration 
information is needed for 
individuals trained in academic 
programs not recognized by 
CCEB.   

We will review what may be possible on the 
type of education needed and possible 
remedial coursework opportunities for 
applicants trained outside of CCEB 
recognized academic programs.  Upon this 
review, we will update our registration 
information accordingly. 

In the interim, MCA is committed to work 
with any applicant in this circumstance to 
see what may be possible. 

December 2018  

2. Continuing work with the 
OMFC to improve data 
collection will help provide a 
strong, fact-based 
understanding of timelines and 
outcomes for internationally 
educated applicants in 
Manitoba.  This includes the 
need to explore data collection 
from CCEB to ensure we have a 
good understanding of 
internationally educated 
chiropractors from Manitoba 
who engage the national 
process. 

The MCA will reach out to CCEB and attempt 
to create a communication protocol for 
those taking the CCEB and those that 
consent to information exchange.   

February 2018 

 


